
Grades K-2 

Let’s Play Word Fun Tic-Tac-Toe 

                                            Three in a Row                             

 

Say your name. How many 
sounds are in your name? 
How many syllables are in 
your name? Do this activity 
with everyone’s name in 
your family. 

Look around your home for 
items that begin with the 
letter sound ____. 

Fold your paper into 4 
pieces. 

  

  

Draw 4 things that rhyme 
with the word sat. Choose 
another word. 

What new words can you 
add to the following to 
make a compound word? 
tooth_______ 
rain________ 
________fish 
sun________ 
_________house 
 
 

Change the beginning 
sound of the names of 
family to the letter 
sound____. Say each 
name. 

Look outside the window. 
Take off the ending sound 
of objects that you see. 
Have someone guess what 
you are looking at.  
/tr/ would be a tree 

Look around your home for 
things that end with the 
sound _____. 

Go on a scavenger hunt to 
find things that have ___ 
syllables.  

 

Act out these words: 
jumping 
laughing 
looking 
walking 
making 
singing 
talking 

 
What does it mean to have 
the suffix -ing at the end of 

a word? 
TEKS: K.2A, 1.2A, 2.2A 


